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September 17, 2024 
 

Dear Woodland Park Families, 

As per the New Jersey Department of Education, all school districts are required to notify parents and/or 

guardians of any State assessment or commercially developed standardized assessment(s) which are 

administered throughout the year. It is important to acknowledge that students are assessed 

throughout the year both formally, including standardized testing, and informally by the teachers. The 

information gathered on assessments help us to examine professional practice and the needs of our 

students. We continue to work with this information for professional growth to examine curriculum. As 

a result, the Woodland Park Public Schools assessment schedule is attached. We have also provided 

information about each test. 

Please note the following information as you review the document. 

 The name of each assessment 

 The subject area of the assessment 

 The grade levels being assessed by the assessment 

 Time allotment for the student to complete the assessment 

 Accessibility of accommodation options available to students when necessary (information 

can  be found on links provided) 

 Information on sample questions and how to understand student’s results 

 Whether the assessment is required by state or federal government, or both 

 
Please see your building administrator or contact the Office of Curriculum and Instruction with 

any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. S. Tomback 

Mrs. S. Tomback 

Director, Curriculum & Instruction  
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